
Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School 

Apreece Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, PE7 3TY 

Headteacher: Michelle Norbury NPQH 

Telephone:  01733 240562 

Email: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk 

Twitter: @FolksworthCofE 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Monday 30th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are in the process of scheduling our first parent consultation evenings for this academic year.  
Meetings will be held in school allowing you to meet with the class teacher and look at the children’s 
work.  Ahead of the meeting you will receive your child’s assessment and attendance summary.  
During the meeting you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and areas for further 
focus.   
 
As in previous years, slots can be booked by logging on to the e-schools app and selecting a time 
slot.  Booking will be open from 8am on Wednesday 1st November.  Please contact Mrs Hibbins in 
the school office for help accessing the booking system.  
 
Parent’s consultations will take place on Wednesday 15th November and Thursday 16th November 
between 3:30pm and 6:30pm for children in Maple, Oak and Elm Classes.  For Acorn Class Parents 
evening will be on Wednesday 15th November only due to the smaller class size. 
 
If you are unable to attend the scheduled dates, please email the class teacher directly to arrange a 
meeting on an alternative date.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Michelle Norbury  
Headteacher 
 


